During the month of December, SNA was busy
with one of our biggest projects of the year! this
project was our fundraiser. The fundraiser was a

raffle where you bought tickets to win a basket
full of things for finals week. Each person sat in

the student union at a table and sold tickets to
students that walked by. The basket included
AirPods, snacks, candy, and donations from

local stores in Jonesboro, such as a basket from

Buff City, Starbucks and Shadrack's gift cards,
Valentine Nails and Spa gift card, and a gift card

to the Refinery.

The raffle ended on December 12 after drawing for the winner.
SNA sold 168 tickets and was one of our biggest fundraisers this
year!

SNA held one meeting during the month of December to discuss
and plan the raffle fundraiser. During this meeting, plans were
finalized and components of the basket were bought.

The next meeting will be held on January 21, 2022 at 1:00 p.m.
All students in SNA are welcome to join!




